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Dear all, 

I hope that this letter finds you well. 

Since returning to school, the children have settled very well and there has been a 

lovely climate for learning around school. Examples of learning will be posted on 

Class Dojo shortly. 

TRACK AND TRACE 

During the Easter holidays, school will be assisting with Track and Trace until 

Wednesday 7th April inclusive. We ask, therefore, that if your child or a member of 

your household tests positive for Covid 19 between Friday 2nd April and Wednesday 

7th April that you inform school. PLEASE DO NOT USE CLASSS DOJO. 

 Please email – information@featherstone.uwmat.co.uk and you will receive a reply. 

We hope that you have a lovely Easter. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Jackson 

 


